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Office of the Mayor 
 

Interoffice Memorandum 
 
 
 

TO:  City Council 
 
FROM: Mayor Ron Feinsod 
 
RE:  Appointments to the Construction Board of Adjustment and Appeals 
 
DATE: November 10, 2020 
  
 
If council has no objection, I recommend the appointments of Tim Ziegler, Mark Lutsky and 
Ryan Dalton to the Construction Board of Adjustment and Appeals to serve a term from 
November 17, 2020 until November 30, 2023. There are currently five vacancies on the board. 
Rankings are as follows: 
 

1. Tim Ziegler 
2. Ryan Dalton 
3. Mark Lutsky 
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